
     We are almost to 

the end of our 

watering season and I 

would like to thank 

our citizens for your 

great efforts in 

conserving water. 

Most communities 

around us have not 

been as fortunate as 

us to still have 

secondary water, and 

I think it is because of 

the effort our 

residents have put in 

to conserving water. 

     Our plan is to keep 

irrigation water on 

until October 15, 

weather permitting, 

and if the pond has 

water. Please be 

prepared for 

intermittent water 

shut off’s or an 

immediate permanent 

shut off. We just can 

not out guess what 

the water situation 

will be.  

   Our Veteran’s 

Memorial project is still 

moving forward, so if 

you would like to 

donate to the project we 

would really appreciate it. 

Councilmember 

Cartwright has been 

working very hard at 

raising money for the 

monument and we are 

hoping to start 

construction on it soon. 

Depending on the 

weather, available 

contractors, and 

materials, we may be able 

to start this fall, if not we 

will start in the spring as 

soon as possible.  

   If you or a family 

member has or is serving 

in the military and lived in 

Monroe at some point, 

Monroe City would be 

honored to place your or 

their names on our 

memorial monument. 

Please submit your 

information at the City 

Offices.  

   Thank you to all who 

came and joined us at 

our Public Power Picnic 

last month. It is always 

good to see friends and 

neighbors visit with each 

other.  

    If you were not able to 

come this year we hope 

to see you next year.  

     It’s good to see our 

children back in school 

and the progress made at 

the middle school. It’s 

going to be good to see 

the construction 

completed.   

   Please be mindful of 

the school crossing 

zones on Main Street 

and 100 S, and the 

drop off areas at each 

of our schools.  

     Good luck in the fall 

activities you are 

participating in.  
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Now that Monroe 
Canyon RV park is 
open, over-night 
camping at the rodeo 
grounds and fishing 
pond will no longer be 
allowed. We are 
excited to help support 
our local businesses.  
 
The Red Rock Fly-in 
is scheduled for 
September 27– 
October 2, 2021. 
CUASA (Central Utah 
Air Sports 
Association) is 
looking for drivers to 
transport paragliders 
to the top of Monroe 
and Cove Mountains 
during this week. This 
is a great opportunity 
to get involved with 
this unique sport. If 
you are interested in 
driving please contact 
Judy Whitmore at  
435-893-1880.  
 
Splash pad is now 
closed for the season. 
We hope this has been 
a great recreation spot 
for everyone this 
summer. 

Animal Complaints: 

Please be responsible animal owners and keep your dogs on a leash and 

take the necessary steps to keep them from barking. Monroe City office  

receives numerous calls from upset citizens from neighbors barking dogs. 

For animal control contact Sevier County Sheriff dispatch @435-896-6471.  

“Being a member of 

a community 

doesn’t necessarily 

mean you just live 

there” 



Remember open burn season 

started on September 15, 2021 

and all burning requires a burn  

permit. Burn permits 

can be found on the City website  

“ littlegreenvalley.com” 

  


